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THE YEAR AHEAD. 

1980 is here and we list the Society's Programme, agreed to at the last meeting in 1979-  Programme suggestions from members are welcome at any time. 

FEBRUARY - WORKSHOP. 
MARCH - VISIT. 
APRIL - VISIT. 
MAY 

- WORKSHOP. 
JUNE = SPEAKER. 
JULY WORKSHOP 
AUGUST - SPEAKER. 

SEPTEMBER - ANNUAL MEETING. 
OCTOBER - VISIT. 
NOVEMBER - woiKsuoP. 

In addition to the programme, all members are invited to search for 
historical material of all kinds relating to the history of Caulfield. Such 
material may be presented at our Workshop meetings. Several of our members have been very active in this regard already with much gain to the Society's records. 
AUSTRALIA DAY CELEBRATION. 

Several members of the Society were present at the Australia Day Breakfast arranged by the Caulfield Council. Guest Speaker was Professor Geoffrey Blaney, and his address on the origins of Australia Day was an excellent one. The Mayor's Hospital Fund benefited by more than $2000.00 as a result of the function. 

TRINITY CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH. 

Application has been made to the Historic Buildings Preservation Council for the Trinity Congregational Church,152 Grange Rd. GLENHUNTLY, to be added to the Council's Register of Historic Buildings. This Church was the sject of investigation by a former Society member - Jenny O'Donnell - in 1973 and the result was published in the Society's letter at the time. 

ST KILDA HLSORICAL SOCIETY ANNIVERSARY. 
St.Ki].da Historical Society is celebrating it's 10th Anniversary with a 

]vncheoz on Saturday, February 23rd. We congratulate St..Kilda on it's consid-i 
 

able àchievement in it's comparatively short existence, and wish them even greater success in the future. The Secretary and Treasurer of Caulfield  Hist-orical Society will attend the luncheon. 

MEETING PLACE. 

The usual place of meeting, unless otherwise advised, is in the upstairs staff lunch room at the City Hall. Meetings are on the third Wednesday of the month (excepting December and January) at 8 pm. Entrance is by stairs in the main Hall entrance from the portico in Glen Eira Rd. 

NEW MEMBERS 

We welcome the following who have recently joined us - 
Mr. & Mrs. Rex Day. Miss Harby. 
Mr. & Mrs. H. Reid. 

Don't forget our first meeting for the year in Wednesday?  February 20th. 
There will be some interesting material presented. 
At Last 11 The History of Caulfield is about to be issued. You may 
order it at the City Hall. 


